

## Fondation Pearson Pour l'Éducation Pearson Educational Foundation

1925, av Brookdale • Dorval QC • H9P 2Y7 514-422-3000 x 37000 • pef@lbpsb.qc.ca

## **Newsletter June 2018**



Here we are at the end of another great school year!

The Pearson Educational Foundation depends on your support to enable our support of the schools of the Lester B. Pearson School Board.

We thank all you individuals who attended the PEF fundraisers and donated to help schools and students through PEF this year.

For Sponsorship we thank: Jesse Rémillard Steiner, Geomar Interiors, Ville de Vaudreuil Dorion, John Abbott College, Tenaquip, R&G Legault, Le Groupe Alpha Transport Scolaire, and E.B.M. Transport École Bec

We thank the employees and parents who give to the foundation through their payroll donation program wherever they work.

We thank the many families who support scholarships and special school programs in memory and honour of loved ones.

We thank Babar Bookstore and Community Born to Read for all they do to promote literacy in our community and for providing all the books for the Margaret Manson Awards for our elementary students.

We thank The Montreal Alouettes and the Montreal Impact, for the players who visit our schools and are such wonderful role models, and for donations to PEF.

We thank Mr. Binet of Ested Industries (Adorable Too), Kamik Canada, and Gusti Fashion - each of these kind and generous corporate citizens allows PEF to purchase top quality winter wear at or below wholesale prices for our ever-expanding Rona Cupak Winterwear Program. PEF could not do it without you.

Finally, the staff and PEF Board of Directors thank the Directorate and everyone at the Lester B. School Board for all their support.

Wishing you a wonderful summer, Barbara Freeston, President

